
Professionals’ Week
Sunday, April 20 - Saturday, April 26

ADMINISTRATIVE

This Administrative Professionals’ Week, we take the 
opportunity to acknowledge the significant impact 
you have on Nova Scotia’s workplaces and within 
our union. Your hard work and your commitment are 
deeply appreciated. Together, as part of the NSGEU, 
you help make us stronger. Thank you for all you do!

Administrative Professionals’ Day, Wednesday, April 23


